
 
I N V I T A T I O N 

Online panel discussion: Loss of direction – Neglected workers and the Corona virus as an 

economic and social problem  

Date: 1. March 2022, 14:00-15:30 h 

The Covid-19 pandemic has caused a profound employment crisis not only in Hungary but also globally. 

There are just a few people who have not been affected economically in one way or another by the 

coronavirus pandemic. On behalf of the Budapest office of the Friedrich-Ebert-Stiftung, Márton 

Czirfusz, researcher at the Periphery Centre, prepared a study entitled "The management of the Covid-

19 crisis and the changes in the situation of employees in the Hungarian manufacturing sector" which 

aims to analyse Hungary's current economic and investment policies, to examine the potential effects 

on employment and to get a better understanding of the employees’ leeway in Hungarian investment 

projects in order to improve their working conditions and bargaining position. 

Among other things, the study points out that the government's crisis management has favoured 

companies over workers and that social dialogue has been reduced. 

 

The Budapest office of the Friedrich-Ebert-Stiftung is organising a panel discussion with leaders of 

employees’ and employers’ representatives, economic and investment experts and the author of the 

study on Hungary's current situation in terms of the crisis management in the world of labour, the 

challenges to be expected in the light of international economic trends and the COVID crisis. We would 

like to cordially invite all interested parties via the ZOOM platform. 

P r o g r a m m e 

Moderator: Kriszta Bombera, journalist 

Keynote speech: COVID-19 crisis management and the changing situation of workers in Hungarian 

manufacturing – Hungarian edition; English Summary 

Márton Czirfusz, researcher at the Periféria Centre  

Panelists:  

- Adrienn Bálint, Director of Social Affairs, Confederation of Hungarian Employers and 

Industrialists (MGYOSZ)  

- Judit Krekó, researcher at the Centre for Economic and Regional Studies and the Budapest 

Institute, economist 

- Lívia Spieglné dr. Balogh, President of the Hungarian Metalworkers’ Federation  

* * * 

The discussion can be followed live via the ZOOM app or replayed on the Facebook page of the 

Friedrich- Ebert-Stiftung Budapest only in Hungarian. The invitation is free to forward, ZOOM online 

participation is subject to registration, which you can do by clicking on the link below:  

Online registration 

http://library.fes.de/pdf-files/bueros/budapest/18779.pdf
http://library.fes.de/pdf-files/bueros/budapest/18847.pdf
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/7716455686455/WN_oEgLf0FhRsiVDZbhet7CzA

